Ottawa, August 37, 19385,

Dear Mr. MoLean:

I have your htm/é the 34th.
This 1e the first I had heard of the Guysboro
difficulties for many months and was of the
belief that they had been oleared up. There
would be no use now in writing Mr. Hall, but I
will take the matter up otherwise and see if they
cannot be adjusted. It is really too bad these
things should pile in onm us now Just because of

N

others years ago.

Yours very truly,

J.H, McLean, Eaq.,
Sherbrooke,
N.8.
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